Richard To whiting-beale.maria@epa.gov

q‘ BaRtENRESIRERATS cc Tina Artemis/RC/R8/USEPA/US@EPA, bill wielaw@iw.net,
11/06/2007 10:36 AM jim.wjelaw@iw.net, Kim Le/ENF/R8/USEPA/US@EPA |

]

Subject  City of Flandreau, TSCA-08-2007-0016

Dear Maria:

This letter is in response to the October 26, 2007 letter from Chief Administrative Law Judge Susan L.
Biro, offering the ADR process to the parties in the above-referenced matter. Pursuant to the instructions
in Judge Biro's letter, | provide the following information:

1. My name is Richard H. Baird; my phone number is (303)312-6642;

2. The Respondent named in the complaint in this matter is the City of Flandreau located in South
Dakota;

3. The Docket number of this matter is TSCA-08-2007-0016;

4. | represent the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA); and,

5. EPA accepts ADR in this matter.

If | can provide any additional information, please let me know.
Thank you,
Richard

Richard H. Baird, Senior Enforcement Attorney
and Regional Criminal Enforcement Counsel

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 8

Legal Enforcement Program, MC 8ENF-L

1595 Wynkoop Street

Denver, CO 80202-1129

Phone - (303)312-6642

Fax - (303)312-7202

NOTICE: The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named
above. This message and any attachments may contain confidential or privileged information. If the
reader is not the intended recipient or an agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you
have received this document in error and any review, dissemination, disclosure, distribution, use, or
copying of the contents of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in
error, please notify me immediately by e-mail or telephone and destroy all copies of the original message
and any attachments.



